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A comprehensive Medical Survey for the University Hostels’ Students.

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The Council of the University’s hostel held a meeting, under the presidency of Prof.Dr. Hussien Magraby, the University Vice-president for Education and Students' Affairs and in the presence of Prof.Dr. Gamal Sosa, the General Supervisor of the University’s hostels and the hostels’ supervisors to decide conducting a comprehensive medical survey for the University hostels’ students.
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